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Sticky Note
Later in February, Councilor Gary Miller stated that this was an incorrect recording of his statement. Councilor Miller said he wanted “the water lines in the water improvement project for West Hanley to be completed firsts so that the paving isn’t put off for another year.” This correction is noted.




